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From Textbooks and Lectures to Primary Sources and Historical Thinking: Discussing the New Lab Curriculum in History

The Department of Historical Studies is currently implementing a new curriculum in several introductory courses that is focused on history labs. This roundtable discussion will explain the new lab curriculum in history, discuss its place within the broader discipline of history and history education, and invite suggestions for improving and/or expanding history labs. The roundtable will discuss the role of textbooks in the new curriculum (in line with the Colloquium’s 2013 theme). We also plan to discuss ways in which other social science disciplines could develop lab courses.
